DCSD changes locations of
lake meetings

Douglas County School District board of trustees has moved the
meetings at Lake Tahoe.

The new location is the meeting room on the first floor of the
visitor center at 169 Highway 50 in Stateline.

The next school board meeting is Jan. 14 at 3:30pm at this new
location.

For questions or more information, call (775) 782.5135.
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